
 

 

  

Ref: GA/RW/02221/L001 

 

30 April 2021 

 

The Planning Inspectorate 

National Infrastructure Planning 

Temple Quay House 

2 The Square 

Bristol 

BS1 6PN 

 

By E-mail:  EastAngliaOneNorth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

  EastAngliaTwo@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Application by East Anglia ONE North Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the 

East Anglia ONE North Offshore Wind Farm 

 

Application by East Anglia TWO Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the East 

Anglia TWO Offshore Wind Farm 

 

Please accept this letter as confirmation that we have been appointed to act on behalf of our client Aldeburgh 

Golf Club, in respect of the examination of the above applications. 

 

Aldeburgh Golf Club who have already made representations to the applications are a significant landowner 

(please see enclosed estate plan) located at the western edge of Aldeburgh with Golf Courses on either side, 

north and south of Saxmundham Road (A1094), linking Friston to the Coast. 

 

The club object to the proposals due to the impact the construction and operation of these major development 

projects will have on: 

 

• The sensitive, protected heathland landscape, which the Club in part is an important steward of recognised 

by winning the national Environmental Golf Course of the Year Award in 2019. 

• Traffic impacts, with projected increases in traffic movement leading to congestion and safety concerns for 

members and visitors accessing the Clubs courses. 

• Economic impacts with the effects of the development highlighted above having a significant negative impact 

on the attractiveness of the area with consequent decline in visitor numbers to the area and a serious 

economic impact on the Club. 
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By way of this representation we request a meeting at the earliest opportunity to explain the Club’s concerns 

more fully. 

 

I would be grateful if this representation could be recorded and we are included as an interested party to be 

notified of future stages of the examination as the consideration of the applications progress. 

 

In the meantime, should you have any queries on the information submitted or require anything further please 

do not hesitate to contact either myself or my colleague Roger Welchman.  

 

Yours faithfully 

Geoff Armstrong @arplanning.co.uk) 

Director 

Armstrong Rigg Planning 

   

 

 

Enclosure 

Estate Plan 
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